Mosquito News 43

EDITORIAL SECTION

EDITORIAL COMMENT

Just as our new chairman Jim Hart was getting organized to make
this issue bigger and better than ever, he received his commission as
First Lieatenant, Sanitary Corps of the Army of the United States
together with orders to report to Fort Dix on May 7th. The Committee
has had to struggle along without his valuable and encouraging assis-
tance and has produced the issue as best it could under the circumstances.
The Committee on Publications join with all who knew Jim Hart in
wishing him the best of luck and success in his new work with the
Army.

This issue represents a departure from the previous method of pub-
lishing in that it is now completely printed. Continued progress seems
to mark each new issue and this step is probably the greatest stride of
all because it will permit the inclusion of photographs and charts which
could not be produced under the mimeographing process. For the im-
mediate future at least, authors will be urged to furnish cuts of any
photographs or drawings to be printed since the printing budget at pres-
ent is not sufficient to cover the cost of making cuts.

Many favorable comments have been received on the value of the
Suppliers’ Directory printed in our March issue. Believing that such
directories will be of service to mosquito control workers throughout
the country, the Committee has included at the end of this issue a direc-
tory of mosquito control agencies and executives throughout the United
States and many other countries. The job of accumulating and assembling
the directory of mosquito control agencies was done by our Secretary-
Treasurer, Mr. Mulhern. The Committee on Publications wishes to ex-
press its appreciation and thanks to Mr. Mulhern for the cooperation and
effort in compiling this directory. Since the Committee felt that the
directory on agencies would be more useful if the executives were also
listed at the same time, the mosquito control executives have been listed
under the agency that each represents. As a result there will be no listing
of the mosquito control executives in the September issue as we suggested
in March. A directory of mosquito control books and pamphlets is being

compiled for the December issue.
THE EDITOR.



